
SIR THOMAS RICH'S SCHOOL
Oakleaze, Gloucester

Year 8 Bikeability January/February 2025

Bikeability Parent Letter 2024-25

Dear Parents

Please find attached the Bikeability letter for Year 8. If your child is interested in this, please be aware that there is a
limited number of places available so if more than 20 students sign up, we will draw names out of a hat at random
and offer the sessions to the first 20 students selected.

If there is a particularly high demand for this training, we will have discussions with the provider about offering more
sessions later in the year. If you would like your child to have the opportunity to be involved, please complete the
attached consent form, asking your son to hand it in at Reception before Tuesday 7 January 2025.

Best wishes

Mrs Rigby-Smith

SIR THOMAS RICH'S
Oakleaze Gloucester GL2 0LF
01452 338400
info@strs.org.uk
www.strschool.co.uk
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